
  
       

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

July 16, 2025 

 

«NAME» 

OR CURRENT PROPERTY OWNER 

   «FULL_ADDRESS» 

    «CITY», «STATE» «ZIP»   TED2 

 

Subject: Proposed New Sidewalk Construction – Property Owner Input 

 

«NAME»: 

 

The City has identified your block as a candidate for new sidewalk installation through the annual New Sidewalk 

Program. Candidates were selected based on numerous factors including proximity to schools, connectivity to 

the existing pedestrian network, and roadway classification. This program is funded by the City, and there is no 

cost to the property owner. The sidewalk is typically located 1 ft off the property line.  This location may shift 

to avoid conflicts in the parkway. 

 

To incorporate resident feedback in the selection process, all property owners adjacent to a gap sidewalk 

segment (whether their property already has sidewalk or not) are requested to provide their input on the proposed 

sidewalk by submitting the attached survey.  This survey’s results will supersede results from any previous 

surveys that may have been performed for your block, so new responses must be submitted in order to be 

considered in the current selection cycle. 

 

Gap segments that are opposed by more than two thirds of adjacent property owners will be removed from 

consideration for near-term sidewalk installation.  The remaining gap segments will be ranked by percentage of 

property owner support and will be presented to the Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) later this summer 

for approval of selected locations. If your block received positive support, you will receive another letter in 

advance of the TAB meeting inviting you to attend and provide additional public input.  

 

Note that final location selection is dependent on TAB and City Council approval; blocks with positive support 

are not guaranteed to be included in the upcoming construction seasons. Final approved locations will be 

installed in the summer/fall of either 2026, 2027, or 2028. Locations with the most property owner support will 

receive priority, so property owners are encouraged to speak with their neighbors in order to maximize the 

survey response rate. In the event of a tie between locations, non-responses shall be counted as support. 

 

Additional information about the New Sidewalk Program can be found at https://bit.ly/2OV3uqt and questions 

can be directed to WeesnerL@naperville.il.us or (630) 420-6100 Opt. 4. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Weesner, P.E. 

Civil Engineer 

Transportation, Engineering, & Development Dept. 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Sidewalk Program – Property Owner Survey 
 

 

 

«GAP_ADDRESS» 

 

 

_____________________________________________   
Print Name 
 

 

____ is in support of 

 

____ is opposed to 

 

 

Sidewalk being constructed in the gap segment: 

«SIDE» side of «GAP» between «START» and «END» 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________  ___________________ 
Signed         Date 
  

 

Email a scan or photo of this page to WeesnerL@naperville.il.us, or mail to: 

 

City of Naperville 

Attn: Lisa Weesner – TED 2 

400 S. Eagle Street 

Naperville, IL 60540 

 

Survey responses must be received by Friday, August 8, 2025.  
 

 


